
WHITCHURCH VILLAGE NEWS 

 Thank you to all the volunteers who took 

part in the litter pick in April to help 

make the village look clean and tidy.  

I am looking forward to meeting as 

many residents as possible on 6th June 

at the Play park for the family fun and 

beacon lighting event being held to           

commemorate this historic date.  

Nick Kirk - Chairman Whitchurch Village 

Council  

Dates for your 

diary 

6 June - D-Day 

80th Anniversary 

7 June –ABBA 

ReBorn at WCC 

6 December - 

Christmas Light 

Switch-on 

How to contact  your Village Council:  

Telephone 01275 839873 

Email: info@whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

www.whitchurchvillagecouncil.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/whitchurchvillagecouncil 

Notice of Councillor Vacancy 

Whitchurch Village Council has a vacancy due to a recent 

resignation. On average, the Village Council meet 12 times 

a year at Whitchurch Village Community Centre.        

Councillors volunteer their time to work on behalf of the 

local community. If you are interested in community      

matters and want to help make a difference, we would like 

to hear from you, please contact us for further information.  

D-Day 80th Anniversary 

The Village Council are 

planning events  to 

commemorate the 80th 

Anniversary and honour 

the brave personnel 

who risked their lives 

for freedom and peace. 

Thursday 6th June in Whitchurch      

Village Play Park 

6-8pm Family picnic and fun event with 

bouncy castle & face painting.  

8.45pm—9.30pm Beacon Lightning  

Everyone is welcome to this free event 

Whitchurch Local History Society 
Whitchurch LHS is pleased to announce that it has now 
reprinted two of its books, first published in the 1990s, 
which have been unavailable for many years. These are 
the two Volumes of ‘Essays on the History of 
Whitchurch’, each containing several studies in aspects 
of the history of the village and its community.  They are 
priced separately at £6 and £8 owing to difference in   
sizes, but both can be purchased at the same time for a 
total of £12. 
Copies of the first two volumes of ‘Memories’,             
collections of memoirs from many local residents, are 
also still available. 
All books can be purchased at the Music Box Shop in the 
Village, at the D Day event on June 6

th
,  or by contacting 

the Secretary Geoff Gardiner on 01275 830869 or 
at geoff@thegardiners.org.uk 

Allotments Available 

If you are interested in growing your 

own fruit and vegetables allotments 

are available to rent at the          

Community Allotment site in Norton 

Lane. 

mailto:geoff@thegardiners.org.uk

